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PRESS RELEASE: Midnight Sun Oncology Opens Practice in Juneau
Juneau, Alaska June 10, 2014 – Midnight Sun Oncology, an Alaskan cancer treatment practice specializing in chemotherapy, has opened a treatment center in Juneau led by Dr. John Zimmermann, M.D. in its clinic located at 1701 Salmon Creek Lane.
“My colleagues and I recognize the critical need for oncological services in Juneau and the Southeast region,” said Zimmermann. “The 2010 Juneau Senior Needs Survey prepared by the Juneau Commission on Aging found that respondents age 55 and older sought improved medical care specifically in oncology and cardiology. Our local chemotherapy services will meet this need,” added Zimmermann.
Midnight Sun Oncology provides personalized care for people with cancer and blood disorders who live in the Ma-Su Valley north of Anchorage and in Homer, Alaska. The practice’s expanded Juneau facilities will be housed within Southeast Radiation Oncology Center and include a clinic, chemotherapy infusion room and a caring staff to serve Southeast’s needs. The MSO team provides cancer treatment through chemotherapy, hormonal, targeted and biological therapies.
Dr. Larry Lawson, M.D. established Midnight Sun Oncology in 2007. Following an assessment of Alaskan hub communities requiring cancer treatment services in 2013, Dr. Lawson and colleagues Dr. Jose Suarez, M.D. and Dr. Zimmermann agreed to center on Southeast Alaska and Juneau, where, prior to the arrival to radiation oncology, there had been no full-time medical oncologist and patients traditionally travelled to Anchorage or Seattle for treatment. The MSO providers emphasize treatment results, compassion and comfort. 
“Our rationale at Midnight Sun Oncology is that cancer treatment should occur in your own community, near your family and friends for support,” said Zimmerman. “Our treatment range and depth in Juneau will afford one less worry for patients who currently face additional anxiety having to travel to another city or outside Alaska for chemotherapy.”
All the physicians at Midnight Sun Oncology are board certified in Medical Oncology and Internal Medicine, in addition to being members of the American Society of Clinical Oncologists.
Midnight Sun Oncology is a new member of the Juneau Chamber of Commerce and a Silver Level benefactor in support of the Juneau Economic Development Council.
“JEDC welcomes Midnight Sun Oncology as an investor in our organization and our community,” said Brian Holst, Juneau Economic Development Council’s executive director.  “JEDC has followed closely the demographic trends in our community and identified the growing need for oncology services in Southeast Alaska as our population ages.  Meeting more of those needs right here in Juneau can have positive impacts on quality of life, as well as direct positive economic impacts on individuals and communities throughout our region. We wish Midnight Sun Oncology success in our market,” added Holst.
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